
Tuition Rates for 2008-2009 
 

 
 

 
       Rate 1    Rate 2                   Rate 3  

                (Contributing Catholic)            (Non-contributing Catholic)    (Non-Catholic) 
 
 
1 Child   $3982      $6600           $7480 
 
 
 
2 Children   $5654                $9053           $12,210 
 
 
 
3 Children   $6622                $10901                   $14850 
 
 
 
4 Children    $7106                  $11891                    $17501 
 
 
 
Important Facts Regarding Tuition 
 

o This is a “no fee tuition”. 

o Tuition is paid from July to May. 

o There are 11 equal payments. 

o No payments are made to the Rectory during the summer. 

o All payments are made through FACTS. 

o All families (except those who pay in full) must fill out a FACTS forms 

regardless of what means of payment you choose. 

o If you pay in full by July 1st, you receive a 3% discount. 

 

 



 

Dear Parents, 

 

St. Christopher’s School will be using a new tuition management company for the 

school year 2008-2009.  FACTS will be replacing Smart Tuition.  Therefore, there 

are new forms that must be filled out.  On Thursday or Friday when you come in 

for your Parent Teacher Conferences you will be given a form to fill out.   

 

There are four options that you may choose for your payment plan: 

 

1. Pay in full by July 1st.  You will receive a 3% discount if you choose this 

option and do not need to fill out a FACTS form. 

 

2. Invoice— You will receive a monthly invoice from FACTS and your tuition 

will be due the first of the month, beginning in July and ending in May. 

 

3. Direct debit – Your tuition will automatically be deducted from your 

checking or saving account.  You may choose to pay on the 5th or the 20th 

of each month.  If you are going to choosing this option please bring a 

voided check or saving account information with you on Thursday or 

Friday.  

 

4. Credit Card – You may opt to pay using your Credit Card (except VISA).  If 

you choose this option there is a 2.5% convenience fee. 

 

 If you have any questions, please call the Office at 223-4404. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Anne Lederer 

 


